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RUGBY WEEK SPECIAL ARRANGEMENT
AND SPORTSMAN’S BAR UPDATE

Dear Member, 

After a long hiatus, we are proud to welcome the return of the Tradition HKFC 10s 
and the exciting events during Rugby Week running between 27th March and 2nd 
April. Please refer to HKFC.COM for special opening hours for F&B outlets and 
certain Club facilities during this time.

We are excited to announce that the refreshed bar and dining area of the 
Sportsman's Bar is now open and ready to welcome everyone back, just in time for 
Rugby Week. During this period, we will be serving the existing compact menu 
from our temporary kitchen, as the newly renovated kitchen is still awaiting 
certificates and permits to be approved. We hope you will understand that our 
priority was to get the bar up and running, with the brand-new keg room, for your 
enjoyment.

Opening Hours of Sportsman’s Bar from 23rd to 26th March:

23rd March    5 pm – Midnight 

24th March    5 pm – 1 am 

25th March    9 am – 1 am 

26th March    9 am – Midnight

* Please refer to HKFC.COM for the special opening hours during Rugby Week

We thank you for your patience and understanding during this time, and look 
forward to welcoming everyone for a week of great events!

Yours sincerely

Neil Jensen
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club


